Wingrove Primary School Telephone 0191 2735466/2735842

27th February 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Wingrove will be getting involved in World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March. All the learning during the day will involve books and reading. This will also be a non-uniform day, where we encourage the children to dress in pyjamas or onesies and bring in their favourite bed time story.

All children will be given a £1.00 book token. The book token may be redeemed against any purchase of £2.99 or more and can be used in the Scholastic catalogue or any participating book shop.

Mrs Mullarkey Head Teacher

